[image: image1.png]


[image: image2.png]


Mendham Township Middle School

16 Washington Valley Road, Brookside, N.J. 07926 

Patrick J. Ciccone, Ed.D                                                                            Telephone 973-543-2505
Principal                                                                                                               Fax 973-543-0701  pciccone@mendhamtwp.org


May 7, 2019
For 8th graders and their parents:
Things you need to know as the year comes to an end…

Graduation line-up

Graduates are arranged by height, not alphabetically.  Lineup will take place on June 4th during recess. 
Washington DC and Hershey Park trip talk

On Wednesday, May 22nd all students will be given detailed information about the 3 day trip to Washington and Hershey Park during their science class by Mrs. Bray and Mrs. Butler.
Shakespeare Festival

Friday, May 31st - 6:00 p.m.
Graduation Inserts
We would like to include a graduation program insert in which you have an opportunity to share, if you wish to do so, your favorite (and appropriate!) memory from the past or wish for the future for your child.  It need not relate to school or school years.

We hope that many of you decide to e-mail a few lines to demr@mendhamtwp.org no later than Thursday, May 30th.  Be sure to include your name – but also let us know whether you wish your piece to be anonymous.  We do not intend to edit or revise, so please be careful in your proofreading.

Your participation will make this a success.
8th grade trip to Washington/Hershey Park
The 8th grade 3-day trip is June 5 – 7th.  Please have your child here on Wednesday, June 5th by 7:10 a.m.  Pick up time on Friday, June 7th is 7:00 p.m.  Please be prompt!  Please check the school website and Mrs. Bray’s homework board for more detailed information. 
8th grade picnic
The 8th grade picnic will be held on Monday, June 10th at the middle school.  There is no additional cost for the picnic due to 8th grade fundraising.  A catered lunch will be served.  Please look for an email from the grade 8 parents to sign up for beverages and desserts.  Thank you in advance!  
Graduation 

Site

Graduation will be held on Wednesday, June12th at 6:30 p.m.  The Middle School gymnasium is the site of this year’s graduation.  Tickets will not be issued, nor is there a limit on the number of guests each graduate’s family may invite. (Students should be at the middle school by 6:10 p.m.)
Parking/Seating

If you or a guest requires special parking or seating arrangements, please notify the Middle School office by June 5th.  You will then be issued a parking permit and/or seating designation.

Attire

Appropriate graduation attire is expected:  boys in jackets, slacks, collared shirts, ties, and dress shoes; girls in dresses in which they can sit comfortably and appropriately and dress shoes in which they can walk.  Girls are not required to wear white.  They can, but it is optional.
High School
If your child has been accepted to a private school and will not be attending Mendham High School, please inform the office before the end of the school year.

Communication 
Please remember to check our school web site for the latest information regarding eighth grade activities.  It is by far the easiest, most efficient way for us to let you know what is happening.

Sincerely,

The Eighth Grade Team
Educational Experience Of The Highest Quality


